
EnviroScan - DNR, OGCC <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Fwd: Wierman #6 well SWSW sec 7 1S67W
1 message

Axelson - DNR, John <john.axelson@state.co.us> Wed, Apr 16, 2014 at 2:11 PM
To: OGCC EnviroScan - DNR <OGCC.EnviroScan@state.co.us>

Amber,

Attached are five complaints.  Please enter the information to create a Form 18 in the database.  Import the
pictures attached to each complaint.  You can combine them into one submittal for each complaint and label
them "Complainant Photographs."  Also scan in the original 18 he filled out to each complaint.  Lastly, include
his email below without these instructions and save it as Complaint Correspondence 4-16-14.

He didn't include API #s so please include them when you enter the 18s as follows:

Sauvage #3 = 001-08023
Wierman#4 = 001-08786
Wierman #5 = 001-08787
Wierman #6 = 001-08788

The tank battery complaint doesn't have an API associated.  When they're entered, please respond to me with
the complaint #s.
Thank you!
John

John E. Axelson, P.G.

East Environmental Supervisor

 

 P 303.894.2100 x5115 | F 303.894.2109 | C 303-877-9964

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203

john.axelson@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Mark Stonehocker <markstonehocker@gmail.com>
Date: Wed, Apr 16, 2014 at 11:13 AM
Subject: Wierman #6 well SWSW sec 7 1S67W
To: john.axelson@state.co.us
Cc: Mike Stonehocker <mjstone1@aol.com>

Hello John,

tel:303-877-9964
mailto:john.axelson@state.co.us
http://www.colorado.gov/cogcc
mailto:markstonehocker@gmail.com
mailto:john.axelson@state.co.us
mailto:mjstone1@aol.com


My name is Mark Stonehocker, I am manager of Brighton Farm LLC.  Brighton Farm owns surface and minerals
in sections 7 and 8 1S67W in Adams County.  Attached is a file containing 4 separate form 18 complaints and
associated pictures of environmental issues on our property.  Based on these complaints I have two requests
that I would like your help with.  First, I would like to request that the COGCC take soil samples at these
locations to determine if the soil / water is contaminated and to what level.  I believe that the oil leaking on the
surface of the ground for several years is from the oil coolers on these old pump jacks, and the saturation could
run very deep.  My second request would be to schedule a meeting with you to discuss older, unresolved,
complaints I filed regarding contamination of unlined de-watering pits and flow line leaks.  
I very much appreciate your time and look forward to talking with you.
Thank you.
Mark 

-- 
Mark Stonehocker
markstonehocker@gmail.com
303-981-1635
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